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Lathrop GPM Employment and Labor Law Update

November 2, 2021

Presented via live webinar.

CLE has been approved for California, Kansas, Minnesota and Missouri.

This event is being offered at no cost.

For a copy of the materials, or to view the presentation, please contact Aubrey Hecker, or your regular

Lathrop GPM attorney.

While we had hoped to host our annual employment and labor law seminars in Minneapolis and Kansas City

in person this year, the health and safety of our clients and colleagues will always be our first priority. With

that in mind, we will be postponing our full day, in-person seminars to the spring of 2022 and will be hosting

a virtual event this fall.

Please join us on Tuesday, November 2 for a virtual event featuring presentations on the legal landscape of

employment, labor, employee benefits, and immigration. We will also provide an overview of lessons learned

from California employment laws and how that may indicate what could be on the horizon for the Midwest.

We are excited to be using the Remo event platform for this event. Remo will allow us to host small group

networking discussions after the presentation in a virtual table setting.

We hope you will join our Employment, Labor and Higher Education practice group for this engaging and

interactive event.


